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We get to start this newsletter off with confirmed results from Saffron Lane! We are pleased to be able 
to share the following results: 

Danemill came 5th overall in the whole competition! All children that competed helped us to gain this 

position so thank you to each and every child that competed. Year 3 came 4th, Year 4 came 6th, Year 5 
came 6th and Year 6 came 3rd.  

Special Mentions were given to the following: 

*Aaron from 3JA who came 6th in the 50M final 

*Charlie from 3JA who came 6th in the 75M final 

*Summer-Olivia from 3HJ who came 6th in the 400M final 

*Noah from 3JA who came 4th in the 400M final 

*Max from 3JA who came 6th in the 400M final 

*Year 3 Boys relay team who came 4th 

*Kinga from 4LS who came 3rd in 50M final 

*Mason from 4BM who came 5th in the 75M final 

*Leo from 4LS who came 6th in the 75M final 

*Isabelle from 4BM who came 8th in the 400M final  

*Year 4 Boys relay team who came 4th 

*Bethany from 5DH who came 5th in the 50M final 



*Coen from 5DH who came 7th in the 600M final 

*Patsy from 5DH who came 7th in the Girls Howler Throw final  

*Callum from 6ML who came 2nd in the 50M final 

*Caiden from 6LB who came 8th in the 50M final 

*Ruby from 6LG who came 1st in the 75M final 

*Anais from 6LG who came 3rd in the 75M final 

*Jarvis from 6LG who came 1st in the 600M final 

*Ted from 6LG who came 5th in the Long Jump final  

*Cameron from 6LB who came 2nd in the Boys Howler Throw final  

*Oliver from 6LB who came 8th in the Boys Howler Throw final  

*Year 6 Girls relay team who came 4th 

*Year 6 Boys relay team who came 6th 

What amazing results! Roll on next year!  

Leics Make Music - FESTIVAL 

 



On Tuesday, some of our Year 3 and 4 children took part in 'Leics Make Music.' They gave a fantastic 

performance after weeks and weeks of rehearsals. They really did us proud. They started by singing a 

medley of Disney songs, such as, 'Family Madrigal and Supercalifragilisticexpialidocious and then 
finished it will a full performance of Adiemus accompanied by an orchestra.  

A huge well done to all of the children who performed and a thank you to Mrs Montgomery, Mrs 
Linstead and Mrs Newman for giving up their time to make it happen! 

The children that took part were: 

Year 4: Evie, Hanna, Isabelle, Evie-Mae, Deacon, Frankie, Freddie, Molly, Oliver, Rico-Jayce, Rhydian and 

Sian 

Year 5: Evelyn, Ava, Jacob, Joseph, Maddison, Maisie, Mikayla, Millie, Oliver and Shahinaz 

Danemill's Got Talent - FINALISTS 

 

Well done to all that entered 'Danemill's Got Talent.' Our finalists perform at the Summer Fair on Friday. 
Good Luck to the finalists who are... 

 

1. Alyssia – Bumblebees  

2. Oliver, Jude, Finn and Rory – 2JC 

3. Luna and Ruben - 2WS 

4. Eden and Bella – 3JA  



5. Timmy and Skye – 4LS  

6. Eryn O – 5DH  

7. Anais – 5DH  

8. The Awkward Jokes Gang - Year 6  

9. Cameron – 6LB 

Excellent Efforts! 

 

The children that have been sent to us this week for super work are: 



*Aaron from 3JA for fantastic writing and speedy progress from the beginning of the year 

*Kelsey from 3HJ for excellent work in her reading and her spelling 

*Millie from 5DH for creative POP art skills 

*George from 5DH for creative POP art skills 

*Kaelan in 3HJ for neat column addition in Maths 

*Frank in 1KF for excellent and neat writing 

*Logan in 1KF for excellent and neat writing 

*Eden from 3JA for fantastic fairy tale writing 

*Charlie from 3JA for fantastic fairy tale writing 

*Ethan from 3JA for fantastic fairy tale writing 

*Bella from 3JA for fantastic fairy tale writing 

*Reniyah from 6LB for an excellent piece of work on Anne Frank 

*Maisie from 6LB for an excellent piece of work on Anne Frank 

Y6 Transition 

 



Transition to secondary school: supporting your year 6 child with the ending and new beginning   

 Anna Freud Webinar 

Date: Monday 27th June 2022 

Time: 5-6pm  

Venue: Virtual via Zoom  

  

The transition from primary to secondary school is a milestone for children, and this big change naturally  

causes mixed feelings such as sadness, anxiety and excitement. Due to the pandemic, children have had 

to manage a lot of uncertainty, and they have spent more time at home with their parents/carers which 

may leave them feeling a little more anxious about their move to secondary school. Such transitions are 
also significant for parents and caregivers who naturally require time to adjust.  

  

This webinar for parents/carers of year 6 students will offer ideas on the possible impact of this big 

change on children, and tips on how parents/carers can support and guide their children through the 

transition. Space will be made for parents/carers to reflect on what this change may mean to them as 
well, and there will be an opportunity to ask questions at the end.  

  

You are invited to a Zoom meeting.  

When: Jun 27, 2022 05:00 PM London  

  

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://annafreud.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIld-CsrjotHNYjQUq_bE7WM_0aJdBik9cz  

  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

https://annafreud.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIld-CsrjotHNYjQUq_bE7WM_0aJdBik9cz


School Food Support - Meal Increase 

 

We have been informed by School Food Support that the price of a child's dinner will be increased to 

£2.40 in the new academic year.  

Thank you.  



Reminder - Commonwealth Competition  

 

With Birmingham 2022 less than three months away, we hope you’re as excited we are. A global event 
on our doorstep and, with our help, one that hopes to leave a carbon neutral legacy.  

There has been a competition released giving children the chance to win Birmingham 2022 
Commonwealth Games tickets for their families by putting their recycling and crafting skills to the test. 

To enter the competition, you need to: 

• Find something recyclable around the house/school (plastic bottles, for instance).  

• Upcycle it into something you might find in a forest. 

Please take a photo of your creation and send through to office (office@dsatdanemill.org) for the 
attention of Miss Marsh who is leading the competition. 

Make sure that your email contains your child's name and year group. 

Thank you and we look forward to seeing your entries! 



Wider Life at Danemill 

 

This week we are celebrating Emilie in Year 3. 

Recently her team, Epworth Forest Juniors, won their first mini tournament and on top of that she won 
'Star of the Week' for her great defending and goal keeping.  

We are all proud of her and she is proud of herself! 

 

Don't forget to send us your pictures of your children's achievements outside of school. We love 

receiving them.  



 



Upcoming Summer 2 Dates 2022 

 

Monday 27th June: Sports Days 

9:15 - 10:45 a.m. - KS1 

1:30 - 3:00 - KS2 

Tuesday 28th June: New to EYFS Picnic on the Field - 3:30 p.m. 

Thursday 30th June: Year 6 Production - 4:30 p.m.  

Friday 1st July: Year 6 Production - 1:30 p.m.  



Monday 4th July: Swapover Day for all years 

Year 6 to Brockington 

Reports come home 

Tuesday 5th July: Year 6 to Brockington 

KS1 to Twycross Zoo 

Wednesday 6th July: Pre-School and EYFS to West Lodge 

1:30 p.m. Year 6 Leavers Assembly/Y6 BBQ/Military Workshops 

Thursday 7th July: Year 3 & 4 to Twin Lakes 

Year 5 & 6 to Drayton Manor 

Friday 8th July: School Closed for Jubilee Bank Holiday 

 



Contact Us 

 

If you need us, have a question or a query then get in touch: 

 

Danemill Primary School 

Mill Lane 

Enderby, Leicester 

0116 2862674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

 

Visit us on the web at www.danemill.com.   

Or follow us on Facebook or Twitter @danemillprimary  

 

Headteacher: Miss Lawrence 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hickinbottom 


